
 
 

PUBLIC INFORMATION NOTICE 

 

May 24, 2019 

 
19th meeting of Advisory Board on Foreign Exchange Policy of the national (central) 

banks of the Eurasian Economic Union member states  
 

Governor of the National Bank of Kazakhstan Erbolat Dossaev took part in the 19th 
Meeting of the Advisory Board on Foreign Exchange Policy of the national (central) banks of the 
Eurasian Economic Union member states held on May 22, 2019, in Moscow. 

During the event, the members of the Advisory Board discussed the draft of the Concept 
of creation of the common financial market of the EAEU, the current status and further steps to 
approve the document, as well as mutual admission to the member states´ securities markets. 
The work schedule aimed at creating a common financial market of the EAEU until 2025 has 
been approved. 

Besides that, an Agreement on the creation of a working group on ensuring information 
security of the financial market and countering computer attacks in the credit and the financial 
sphere was signed by parties within the framework of the event.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For detailed information: 
+7 (727) 2704 585 

e-mail: press@nationalbank.kz 
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